
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

 In compliance with §236.45(4) of Wisconsin Statutes, notice is hereby given by the Common Council of the City 

of Watertown, Wisconsin, that a public hearing will be held on the 21st day of November 2023 in the Council Chambers of 

the Municipal Building, 106 Jones Street, Watertown, Wisconsin at 7:00 P.M., or shortly thereafter, for the repealing and 

recreation of Chapter 545, Subdivision of Land.   

A copy of the proposed ordinance is on file at the City Clerk’s Office for review 8:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m., Monday through 

Friday. 

 All persons wishing to be heard are invited to be present. Written comments may be submitted to City Clerk Megan 

Dunneisen, 106 Jones Street, Watertown, WI  53094.  

 

      CITY OF WATERTOWN 

      Andrew Beyer, P.E. 

      Assistant City Engineer 

 

PUBLISH:  

  November 7, 2023 

          and 

  November 14, 2023 

 

(BLOCK AD)  

 


